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Dear Parents, 
 
Y2-3 Dodgeball Club will start on Thursday 6th June and run until Thursday 18th July from 3.30pm-4.30pm. 
All children in Y2-3 are welcome regardless of ability; however, we only have 22 spaces available. If your 
child wishes to attend, they must bring in their slip and hand it to Mrs Greig in Hawthorn.  
 
The cut-off date for handing in a return slip for the club is Wednesday 22nd May.  
 
If we have more than 22 applications, we will draw names from a hat. We will then email you after the cut-
off date if your child has successfully secured a place. In the event of your child not being able to get a 
place immediately, we will put them on a waiting list.  
 
Children must wear appropriate clothing including trainers and running attire (PE kits can be worn). The 
children are able to bring a snack with them before the club starts.  
 
The session ends at 4.30pm.  Please collect your child from the main entrance. 
 
Please complete the consent slip below and return to Mrs Greig. 
 
Kind regards, 
Mr Hume 
_____________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Y2-3 Dodgeball Club 
My child __________________________________ in class _____________________________________ 
would like to join the Y2-3 Dodgeball Club on Thursdays from 3.30 – 4.30pm commencing Thursday 6th 

June. 

 

Signed: _______________________________________ Name: __________________________________  

Date: ______________________________________ 


